Fairgrounds August 20, 1966

This special meeting was called with all members present.

During the first day of the Open Class Horses at Halter, it was brought to the attention of members of the board that all but 4 of the howrses had been removed at 8:00 p.m. It was moved, seconded, and carried that the premiums be paid, that the horse superintendent be informed of the board's displeasure, and that a note (attached) be sent with the horse exhibitor's checks.

Mr. Lindow asked for the board's approval to break the two different

"Other Breeds" in Dairy into separate classes since the two differenct exhibitors were unhappy. The board agreed to allow this since the amount of money would not be great.

Dr. McGough asked that the Secretary write a letter to Tom Day, Superintendent of the h-H Barn, thanking him for a job well done.

Tyell Godna

Copy - Since you removed your exhibit before 10 P.M., August 19, 1966, we are paying this prem um as a courtest. In future years, all rules governing the horse division will be **xidy xidy xigod** xidox rigidly enforced.

Washington County Fair Board